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From: linlanshin@yahoo.com [mailto:linlanshin@yahoo.com] '^tr/WQ Qiy 
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2014 11:56 PM lS\h 4UG 91 . « 
To: Puco ContactOPSB ^ ' « " / / ; 2k 
Subject: Case no. 13-0990-EL-BGN ,_ 

PUCO 
Case no. 13-0990-EL-BGN 

Greenwich neighbors united concerning the proposed Greenwich Windpark LLC project. 

It has been brought to our attention about the problems, costs and devaluation of our 
property. We request you do not put the wind farm in Greenwich, Ohio. 

Thanks'" 

Sincerely, 

Charles & Nancy Wilson 

4568 Star Rd., Greenwich, OH 44837 

08/20/2014 
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